
Spring Break has finally arrived! I think all students and
staff are looking forward to the opportunity to relax,
refresh, and recharge. March was a busy month at SCS with a
Junior High Dance, Easter Egg Hunts, Book Fair, Parent
Teacher Interviews, Ski Trips, Winter Walk, Backwards Day,
Hot Lunch, and don’t forget the special visits from those
pesky Leprechauns. It really is incredible all of the activities
and events we are able to organize for our students in such a
small school. That is a testament to our staff, parents, and
volunteer community. Thank-you to all of you for your
support. We are looking forward to students going
Swimming and Bowling in April. A huge thank-you to all of
our generous sponsors who are helping make this happen -
Servus Credit Union, SANG Community Foundation,
ABADASA and PASS. See you in April! As always remember
that you can reach out for anything by phone or email.

Mike Tavaroli
Principal

Eye of the Storm
Sangudo Community School
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SCS Ski Trip to Eastlink
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Winter Walk
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SCS SNOWSHOEING 
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SCS Outdoor Adventures






